
Preliminary Preferred Design for Lester Road:
Trillium Line to Albion Road Sector 

The recommended Preliminary Preferred Design for the Trillium Line 
to Albion Road Sector is to align the roadway to avoid the
Alexander Drain (Alternative 2). This alternative is illustrated below 
in a representative cross-section. The defining characteristics of the 
alternative are outlined below. 

• Retains the Alexander Drain watercourse in-place 
• Provides the opportunity to improve the natural values of the 

watercourse 
• Reinforces core natural functions of the Greenbelt south of Lester 

Road 
• While displacing some existing wetland areas, the alternative 

creates an opportunity for a land exchange between the City and 
the NCC, where the City acquires land on the north side for 
transportation purposes, and the NCC gains land on the south side 
for improved environmental values 


	Page 1

